From: Dana O'Leary 
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 4:52 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Kate Lefurgy; Natashee Scott
Subject: Clerk Valencia - LA Trip

Hey Steve,

City Clerk Anna Valencia attended a one-day conference in Los Angeles on March 29, 2018. I apologize for the late report. Details are below:

· Event Name: National Association of Security Professionals (NASP) Day of Education in Private Equity Conference

· Sponsor: Firemen's Annuity & Benefit Fund Board (FABFB)

· Purpose:  Day-long educational conference

· Dates:  March 29, 2018 

· Location: Los Angeles, CA

· Cost: Conference Registration –$725, paid for by FABFB; Flight – $1129, FABFB paid for 1/2 of the flight; Hotel - $518 FABFB paid for the hotel. 

· Attendance Details: The conference is designed to address the ongoing informational needs of pension fund, endowment, foundation trustees and staff and their legal counsel on a series of critical investment issues. The day provides a diverse group of attendees an opportunity to hear from top industry experts to expand their understanding and stay abreast of today’s issues and opportunities in private equity, as well as interface with their peers.

Let me know if you need any other info!

Sincerely,

Dana O’Leary

--


